
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

9 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of another term filled with achievements, I am pleased to share with you a 
summary of our recent successes and important updates. This term has been a short, swift, but 
incredibly busy and positive one here at North Leamington School. Our students have demonstrated 
remarkable dedication to their studies and I am proud of the commitment they have shown, 
particularly our Year 11 and Year 13 students who have been completing their mock examinations. 

We continue to uphold our four Core Values: Commitment, Opportunities, Respect, and Excellence. 
These values guide us in our daily endeavours and shape the ethos of our school community. It is 
heartening to see our students embody these values in their academic pursuits, extracurricular 
activities and interactions with one another. 

Please do keep up to date with our latest news items on the school website. I was thrilled to see the 
outstanding achievement of our Year 7 football team who have clinched the League title and secured 
a place in the District Cup Final following their recent win. Their dedication, teamwork, and 
sportsmanship exemplify the spirit of excellence that we strive to instil in all our students.  

I am incredibly proud to inform you that three of our students in Year 8 and Year 9 have been 
nominated as candidates for the Warwickshire Youth Council 2024 elections.  

Year 9 nominations Alexis F - Kaddy K - Amber KB  

Year 8 nominations Annabel DW - Hope D - Macy G 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to make their voices heard and contribute to their 
community. You can find more details about the nominations and how to vote on the Warwickshire 

website here. Please encourage your child to vote for our candidates - a link will also be set on their 

G4S homework for voting should they wish. Every vote counts and together we can give our students 
a real fighting chance of success. The closing date for votes is 28 February 2024.  

As we head into the half term break I want to remind you of the importance of safeguarding. We are 
committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all our students. We regularly review and update 
our website to provide up-to-date information, resources, and support for parents, carers and 

students. Please visit our Safeguarding page here for useful links and information. Additionally, we 

offer resources and newsletters to support parents and carers in keeping young people safe online. 

You can access these resources here. 

Our school promotes an ethos of open communication and we encourage students, parents or visitors 
to approach any member of staff to report a safeguarding concern. Your feedback is invaluable in 
helping us maintain a safe and supportive learning environment for our students. If there are any 
suggestions or information you believe would be beneficial to add to our website, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 

https://www.childfriendlywarwickshire.co.uk/outcomes/youth-council-elections-2024-nominations/3
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/parents-and-carers/safeguarding
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/student-life/student-support/online-safety


 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community.  

Wishing you and your family a restful and enjoyable half term break. 

 

 

Mike Lowdell 
Head Teacher  

 

 


